
NOTICE 
 

One vacant seat on the Irish Beach Water 
District’s Board of Directors 

 
The District is now soliciting letters of interest for a 
position on the Water Board. Please contact the 
Irish Beach Water District by mail.  To qualify you 
must be a property owner within Irish Beach.  
Letters of interest should include any information 
you believe might be pertinent to sit on the water 
board.  For this vacant position letters should be 
mailed to: 
 
      Irish Beach Water District 
      PO Box 67 
      Manchester, CA  95459 
 
Letters of interest should be postmarked by Friday, 
October 23, 2020. 
 
For further information or clarification please contact  

Ken Terry, President, k.terry@comcast.net 
      Or 

Judy Murray, Clerk/Accountant, jmurray@mcn.org 


